




Published and certified via posting at Town Hall, Town signage board, and Todd Hollow 
Apartments on 10/26/2020. 

For a complete copy of exhibits, please see blue packet (attached) or contact the Town Clerk at 
afairbourne@hideoututah.gov.




















































































































































































